

227 WEST 45 TH STREET

New York

ROY MOULTON

MANAGING DIRECTOR

October 15, 1940

Mr. F. C. Allen
Director of Physical Education and Recreation
Varsity Basketball Coach
University of Kansas
Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Allen:

I have before me for a follow up, your letter of July 6th.

With the summer over, no doubt, by this time you are ready to book reservations for your basketball team.

You also stated that you plan to bring Mrs. Allen and Miss Eleanor along with you when you come to New York.

May we look forward to hearing from you at your early convenience regarding requirements of your team? As stated in my letter of the 10th of July, we shall be pleased to set aside a nice suite for you and your family and shall look forward to having you as guests of the Piccadilly.

May I look forward to an early reply?

Sincerely you

Managing Director

RM: IG